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KS2 Sports Day:  Peacocks, Eagles, Pelicans and Leopards will be having their Sports Day on Tuesday 2nd 
July at 9.30am on the school field. You are welcome to come and cheer on the children.  The children will 
need to have a full PE kit with them including suitable shorts/tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt (not vest top) 
and trainers.  If children come into school in their PE kit they will need to have uniform with them to change 
into afterwards. 

Pelicans Class Assembly: On Friday 5th July parents and families of the children in Pelicans class are 
invited to join us for their class assembly where children will showcase some of their work over the year and 
talk about their favourite bits of year 4. Please arrive by 2:40pm to take your seat in the hall.  

Reminder Eagles Swimming: Eagles class will be taking swimming lessons each Monday afternoon until the 
end of term. They will be back at school for 3:30pm. Please note that children will not be allowed to swim if 
they are not wearing the appropriate swimwear. Children are not permitted to wear any jewellery whilst 
swimming and are to only bring goggles if we have written permission from a parent/carer.   

Reminder: Year 1 and 2 Yorkshire Wildlife Park Trip – Tuesday 2nd July (Hedgehogs, Owls, Squirrels 

and Rabbits) Children in KS1 will be visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday 2nd 

July. Children will need to be at school at normal time and will be back at school at 

approximately 4:15pm. All children will need to bring drinks, a packed lunch if a school 

one has not been ordered and snacks in a backpack that they can carry and a sunhat 

and waterproof jacket.  

Reminder: Leopards Tie Dye Activity: If you haven’t already, please send on your £1 to 

support the tie-dye activity.  School are paying for t-shirts and the contributions from parents 

will help to buy the dye.  Thank You! 

Leopards Class Assembly: On Friday 12th July parents and families of the children in Leopards class are 
invited to join us for their class assembly where children will showcase some of their fantastic topic work. 
Please arrive by 2:40pm to take your seat in the hall.  

EYFS/KS1 Bug Ball: On 19th July children in the Jellyfish classes, Turtles, Octopus, Hedgehogs, Owls, 
Squirrels and Rabbits will be having a ‘Bug Ball’ to celebrate the end of the topics, Down at the Bottom of the 
Garden and Creepy Crawlies. 

As part of this special event, we would like children to dress up as mini-beasts or something you might find at 
the bottom of the garden. We would love this event to be as creative as possible so home-made costumes 
would be brilliant… there will be prizes for effort! The children will get the chance to show these off at the Bug 
Fashion Parade! They will also get to take part in a variety of different activities during the day.    

 

Attendance for the whole school for this week was 94.8% 

If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9794304  

Green is good – Lets make sure all our classes this academic year are green and hit our target of 
96.5% or above 
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Jellyfish pm 85.9% 

Jellyfish FT 98.6% 

Turtles    93.1% 
Hedgehogs 

98.2% 
 Squirrels 

97.1% 
Peacocks 

99.1% 

Pelicans  91.6 

% 

Octopus 95.2% Owls       97.4% Rabbits 91.4% Eagles 93.9% Leopards 92% 
 


